239 Circle Ave.
Ridgewood, NJ 07450
July 25, 2018

State of New Jersey

Board of Public Utilities

44 South Clinton Ave, 3™ Floor, Suite 314
P.O. Box 350

Trenton, NJ 08625

Re: Comments on Offshore Wind Solicitation of 1,100 Megawatts
Dear Sir or Madam:

I am all for the development of Offshore Wind Farms. | hope they will be a good source of clean
renewable energy that is good for the future of all New Jerseyans.

Thank you,

Andrew C. Moll



